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Sep 04th, 2020 
 
NEWSLETTER  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to thank each one of you for the trust and commitment that you have shown in ACE 
International Academy during this very trying time of Covid-19. I can assure you that we are committed 
to ensuring that your children do not fall behind in their academics. Many of you have approached us 
regarding the opening of the school. As mentioned in an earlier brief, we are awaiting the decision from 
Federal Government which is to be announced on 7 September 2020. Irrespective of the 
announcement, the safety of all the stakeholders is uppermost in our minds and whatever plans are 
made, safety will be our first consideration. 
 
As per the earlier survey that was sent to you, we are looking at various feasible models. We would like 
to thank all of you that responded to the survey. Your responses enable us to cater for your preferences 
when making decisions regarding the opening of the school and the model that will be used. 
 
Please note that irrespective of the decision that will be taken, there will be changes in the way that 
things take place at school. We request that you bear with us during this time as we are all having to 
make adjustments.  
 
School Fees 
We are well aware of the prevailing economic situation currently being experienced by many of you. 
Please be reminded that fees are due before the 10th of each month. There are some parents who are 
currently in arrears and we urge you to pay the fees before the due date. 
 
Dollar / PKR Rate 
We regret to inform you that we have had to adjust the Dollar / PKR rate from $1 / PKR 135 to $1 / PKR 
140. Owing to various factors, this adjustment is unavoidable. Should there be any variances in the 
exchange rate in the future, we will adjust the rates, if need be, accordingly. 
 
Online Lessons 
Please note that only registered students (those who have paid school fees for September 2020) will be 
permitted to participate in online lessons. Unregistered students will be removed from each session. 
Please be reminded that we request students to log in with their actual names as we are taking 
attendance in every lesson.  
 
School Uniform 
Please be reminded that uniforms are compulsory and that they are available at the uniform vendor. We 
urge you not to leave the purchasing of your child(ren)’s uniforms to the last minute. 
 
Yours in Education 
 

 
_________________ 
Mr. Marius Wessels  
Principal  
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